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Mr. Md. Farhan Imtiaz
Assistant Professor
—Institute of Business Administration .
University of Dhaka

Dear Sir,

With reference to your application dated 03/03/2022, I am directed to inform
you that as authorized under Prime Minister Secretariat’s Office letter No.03.069.026.
06.00.003.2011-144(500) dated 20-06-2011 the Vice-Chancellor has permitted you to
leave the station on 12/07/2022 and to go to the Australia for pursuing Ph.D Program
at the University of South Australia, Australia.

It may be mentioned that the University of Dhaka or the Government of the
People’s Republic of Bangladesh will not bear any expense in local or foreign currency
for this purpose.

Yours faithfully,

Md. Delowar Hossain
Deputy Registrar (Admn.-1)
University of Dhaka



